



Providing Inspection Services for Department of Education Department for Employment and Learning Department of Culture Arts and Leisure

Department of Education Rathgael House 43 Balloo Road Bangor BT19 7PR

Tel: 028 9127 9726 Fax: 028 9127 9721

email:

inspectionservices@deni.gov.uk



Mrs M Lindsay Principal St Mary's College Fanad Drive DERRY BT48 9QE

(2) March 2010

Dear Mrs Lindsay

COHORT 1 SPECIALIST SCHOOL INSPECTION

The Education and Training Inspectorate conducted an inspection of your specialist school designation on 14 January 2010. The reporting inspector, Miss E Armour, has already given you feedback. Attached is a copy of the follow-up inspection report.

In line with usual practice, the report will be published on the website of the Department of Education on 24 March 2010. Please inform staff and parents that it can be viewed at: www.etini.gov.uk

Yours sincerely

JOHN ANDERSON Managing Inspector

Mobile: 07909912012

